
REOPENING PLAN

bliss.armymwr.com

NOTE: LAP SWIM AVAILABLE ONLY. 
ADMISSION IS FREE TO ALL DOD ID Cardholders 

18 and OVER ONLY at this time.

Lap swim times will be 1 hour reserved time slots made 24 HOURS in advance.
Reservations can be made over the phone at 915-741-5901. Swimmers are allowed to arrive
at the pool no more than ten (10) minutes prior to their reserved swim time and must maintain
social distancing while waiting for their reservation. Swimmers must leave the pool
immediately when their 1 hour is finished.

A trace log of each customer will be kept with a name, phone number, date & time.

Appropriate signage will be placed inside & outside of the pool area providing pool rules &
social distancing guidelines. Lifeguards and front desk staff will be on site to ensure rules &
social distancing guidelines are being followed.

Swimmers are responsible for all personal items. Available equipment will be limited to kick
boards, fins, pool buoys and hand paddles ONLY for lap swimming. All equipment will be left
at the end of the designated lane to be cleaned and disinfected by pool staff at the end of
every reserved time slot. There will be a 30 min delay between all reservations for cleaning
and disinfecting purposes.

Swimmers will not have access to showers or changing rooms. The changing of clothing
into swim attire will NOT be permitted inside changing room areas. You must come in swim
attire to be able to enter reserved lane from designated deck area. Belongings on bleachers
must be staged at least six feet apart.

Toilets and sinks will be available. Only 1 person allowed in restroom at any time.

No drinking fountains will be in operation, however, customers may bring their own bottled water.

No swim instruction, fitness classes, unit swim training or SCUBA classes will be allowed at this time.

Swimmers maintaining the required 6 feet of social distancing are not required to wear face
coverings while swimming. Face Coverings will be required upon entrance to the pool,
lobby and deck areas.

All patio areas and lounging equipment will be off limits to all sunbathers at this time

The Aquatic Training Center will re-open with certain risk mitigation
restrictions. The Aquatic Training Center, their employees &

swimmers must adhere to certain measures to reduce
the risk of COVID-19 exposure.

AQUATIC TRAINING CENTER


